
Students will see in your classrooms, in the library, and 
around campus our new Cell Phone Expectation posters. 
These posters have been created to help all students focus 
on class. 
 

With over 80% approval from Ventura High School teachers 
and staff, VHS has approved 3 acceptable levels of cell 
phone use in all classrooms. Please see these levels below 
and look for your teacher’s accepted level in each 
classroom: 
 
Green: 
●    May be in your hands for use as your teacher directs for    
the learning or lesson activity 
 
Yellow: 
●             Phone on silent 
●             Music function only 
●             Must be flat on table face down 
●             Texts and calls may not be answered 
 
Red: 
Cell Phone Free! 
●             Turned off or on silent 
●             Phone is put completely away            

Are you interested in helping Ventura High School? 
VHS needs a wide variety of students to take part in 

committee meetings for our school’s accreditation through 

the Western Association of Schools and Colleges. You must 

be in 9th – 11th grade and able to participate respectfully in 

a committee of people with differing opinions. 
Participation looks great on a college application! If you’re 

interested, please see Ms. Tropper in the front office of the 

administration building for a brief application. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

C.O.U.G.A.R 

U= Understanding 

Community builders 

 

On behalf of the California band 
Directors Association: 
Congratulations to Paul Hunt, & the 
students who were accepted into the 
2019 all-state honor band 

 

Lettermen Jackets:  Dagan Sales will be 

taking orders on Thursday March 7th.  Please sign 

up with Mrs. Ceja in the Student Store.  
  

Dancers Needed!  If you’re interested in 

auditioning for the dance showcase, come to the 

dance room next Wednesday, March 6th from 

3:30 – 4:30 pm.  See Ms. Hazan in room 40 with 

questions.  

 

California Scholarship Federation:  Deadline for 

applications is Thursday, February 28th.  Turn 

them in to Mrs. Sovich in room 206.  No late 

applications will be accepted. 

 

Second semester off 

campus stickers are available in 

the attendance office during break & lunch only.   

 

 

Staff & Students 

VHS “What?” Improv troupe’s last performance is 

next Friday and Saturday.  Save the date!  Don’t 

miss the backstage Café.  

 

 
 

 

Bulletin for February 27 - 28              

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Make positive 
comments to as 
many people as 
possible today 

Thank three 
people you feel 
grateful to and 
tell them why 

Make 
uninterrupted 
time for your 
loved ones 

Be gentle with 
someone who 
you feel inclined 
to criticise 

Do an act of 
kindness to make 
life easier for 
someone else 

Ventura High School 
Cougar Country 

Students 

2018 2019 



Field trips 

 

 

  

 

 

Date Time Teacher Program Destination 

3/5 8:00am-1:30pm McEntyre ROP Environmental Field 
Studies 

Ventura River 

3/6 8:00am-1:30pm McEntyre ROP Environmental Field 
Studies 

Ventura River 

3/7 7:50am-10:45 Garcia, C. SAI Ventura College  

3/15 8:00am -1:15pm Francis Colllege Career Center Ventura College  

315 thru 
3/17 

7:00am - 6:00pm Rickard Robotics ROP Valencia High School 

3/16 5:30am-7:00pm Murphy, G. Robotics ROP Valencia High School 

AP Exam registration is open! The last day to register for AP exams at VHS is Friday, March 8. Pay at 

the student store, then turn in your yellow registration form with your receipt attached to Ms. 

Adamich in the library. Registration packets are in AP classrooms and in the library. 

 

Clubs 
Banner Bold- We need more submissions! Time is running out! Send in your pieces to 

bannerbold@gmail.com  The deadline is March 1st and the theme is bloom. 

Applications are now available for seniors. Pick up an 

application for both the state PTA and VHS PTSA scholarships in the career counseling center. The 
only requirement is that you be a member of the VHS PTSA. Applications for membership in VHS 
PTSA will also be available in the Career counseling center. The applications deadline is March 31—
essays are required so don’t delay—go get your scholarship applications today!! 

 

Seniors 
Diploma name verification - Names are posted on outside of Admin building switchboard window.  

Please stop by to verify name and spelling.  If there are any errors see Mrs. Ryder during break or 

lunch in the Admin office.  
 

Cypress Place Senior Living is pleased to offer its annual “Senior to Senior” Legacy Scholarships.”  

Each year two $2500 scholarships are awarded to qualified high school seniors who demonstrate 

excellence in academics and who participate actively in the life of the school and the community.   If 

you’re college bound and have a GPA of 3.2 or above, fill out an application and attach a written 

essay on a meaningful relationship with an older person/s and any participation in school activities 

and two letters of recommendations.  The deadline for applying is 5:00 pm, April 19, 2019. 
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